
 

Friday 26th January 2024 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

Another busy week of learning was 
complimented today by a visit from 
Mike Amesbury MP.  Hillside class 
representatives did a fantastic job 
asking Mike some challenging 
questions. Mike was then treated 
to a tour of the school and was 
suitably impressed by the children’s confidence and 
engagement.  

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

 

   

Thank you to Emi Howe—Screens Skills Speaker 

Thank you to the parents who joined the 
Screen Skills Zoom Talk on Thursday night. 
It was really useful to explore how 
children’s use of technology can be such a 
cause of stress and the importance of 
considering the negative impact of screen 
time alongside the benefits. Emi shared 
several important messages including, ’Is 
it an issue that our children are 
consuming content that we as parents have to pay for both 
financially and emotionally?’ We hope to repeat this talk if 
parents are interested in taking part. 

Important Dates 2024  

2nd February—FOH Break the Rules Day 

8th February—Movie Night 

14th and 15th February—Parents’ Evenings 

16th February—Break up at 3.15pm for Half Term 

26th February—Children return to school 

28th March—Break up for Easter at 2pm  

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request absence at:  
admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991     Full School Diary     Lunch Menu       

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Family Support Information      

Parents Evenings—14th and 15th February 

Parents evenings will be held later this half- term 
on the 14th and 15th February. This is an 
essential opportunity to discuss your child’s 
academic and personal development with their 
class teacher. Bookings will open next Thursday 
at 12pm. 

Athletics winners progress to next stage 

Well done to our fabulous Y5/6 
athletics team. At Thursday’s FAVSP 
event, every athlete contributed to 
the final top score. The next round 
takes place next Wednesday. Thank 
you to Mrs Moore for organising and 
to the parents who helped with 
transport. 

Netball finalist win Bronze 

Our netball team played 
their socks off on 
Wednesday, returning 
to school with 8 bronze 
medals. Mrs Porter and 
Mrs Moore couldn’t be 
prouder of their 
performances over the 
past few weeks.  

Medication Reminder 

Can we please remind parents that any medication children need to 
take during school time needs to be brought into school by a parent 
and a medicine form completed for the office. There have been 
instances of children having medicines loose in their bags.   

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838


 
 
 

 

Our next event will be ‘Break the 
Rules Day’ next Friday . Children 
are invited to break the rules listed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following Thursday (8th February) is 
Movie Night! 
 

 

 

PTA can be contacted on:            
friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  
 

 

Link Club  

We now have places available in 
our before and after school provi-
sion. If you would like to use this 
provision or would like further in-
formation please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk 
more information can also be 
found on the school website 

mailto:friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/helsby-hillside-primary-school
mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/link-club/129443

